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620 State St.-6th Floor 
Schenectady, NY 12305 

Purchasing@schenectadycounty.com 
518.388.4242 

RFB-2020-44 

Sheriff Vehicle Upfitting – Ford Rebid 

 

 

 

September 30, 2020 

 
The purpose of this addendum is to provide detailed information to all Bidders. This addendum 

is hereby included in and made part of the Contract Documents, whether attached thereto or not. 

Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged on the Bid Form included in the original bid 

package. 

 
The bid packet incorrectly states the year of the vehicle being upfitted. The vehicle being 

upfitting is a 2021 Ford Interceptor Police Utility Vehicle.  

 

Please acknowledge this addendum on your bid form. 
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